Question on notice no. 212

Portfolio question number: BET212
2024-25 Budget estimates

Economics Committee, Treasury Portfolio

Senator Malcolm Roberts: asked the Australian Taxation Office on 17 June 2024—

In June estimates it was put to FIRB that foreign investors bought 11% of new
housing stock. This figure was not contested. Please confirm whether the 11% figure
for foreign investor purchases of new housing stock in Q4 of 2023 is accurate, and if
not, what proportion of new housing stock was purchased by foreign investors for all
quarters or relevant reporting periods the FIRB has over the previous 24 months.



